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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday, 

June 23, 7 P.M at the field. Got a 

project?  Bring it for show and tell. 

May meeting – 15 members and 4 

guests present. 

 

 
 

Show and Tell 

 

Frank Blain explains rivets he had 

made at The Graphics Shop, a local 

business.  eugenegraphicsshop.com 

 

Two new members 

 

Ken Chikasuge 

 

 

Robin Wood 

 

 

Sad note 

Al Barrington reports that former 

ERCA member Gary Brewer 

passed away June 15th. 
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  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

Hey All, 

Are you ready for 
summer? It is here, 
and it's time to enjoy 
my favorite season! 
The Flying Field is 
dry, and waiting for 
us!  

Thanks go out to those who are helping 
to water, and taking turns "cruising" the 
runway on the mowers! We are always 
looking to lighten the load for those who 
carry the majority of the club duties, so If 
you have some free time, and  can help 
out, let our field maintenance coordinator, 

Jim Corbett know and he will gladly assist 
in using your help!  

Tuesday evening is our first summer 
club meeting at the field, so let's make it a 
good one! Come early, if possible to fly!  

Al promises to fire up the grill, so bring 
an appetite, a side dish, or at a minimum, 
some cash for the kitty!  

I promise to keep the meeting short, so 
we can enjoy the evening! 

See you then, 

Roger 

 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

Our  membership 
is currently at 73 
after welcoming our 
newest members, 
Ken Chikasuye and 
Robin Wood.  Our 
treasury balance is 
at $7,633.80. 

We look forward to seeing everyone at 
our first field meeting of the season. Don't 
worry about dinner before the meeting.  
Arrive early and get in some flying and 

enjoy a potluck barbeque which starts 
about 5:30 pm.  ERCA will provide AL's 
grilled burgers, hotdogs and soft drinks.  
We ask members to bring a side dish to 
share and/or give generously to the 
donation bucket so we can keep on 
having more meeting barbecues.  My wife, 
Gerry, has volunteered another bowl of 
her club famous tater salad. 

Happy Landings. 

AL Barrington 

 
 

 

 
 

  2015  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 
 
 

January 27   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
February 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
March 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
April 28   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
May 26   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
June 23   Tue  -   At the Field 

July 28   Tue  -   At the Field 
August 25   Tue  -   At the Field 
September 22   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
October 27   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR *NH 
November 24   Tue  -  Abby's Pizza Parlor RR 
December   NO MEETING
 

*NH – means NO HOST, you buy your own pizza and drinks 
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  Memorial Day Fun Fly - May 25 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  2015 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 
 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Don Hansen  - 541-461-4552 - donnelhansen@comcast.net 
Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
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  ERCA Field Care Crew  -  
 

 

Watering 

The following ERCA members are the current watering crew - David Fenner, Doug 
McWha, Jim Corbett, Brad Werneth, Al Barrington, and Warren Edwards.  We could use 
four more on the crew. 

The current schedule – Set up sprinklers Monday and Thursday evenings. Put away 
Tuesday and Friday mornings. 

 
Mowing 

We do NOT have a scheduled crew for mowing at this time.  So far there have been 
enough members volunteering to take about 40 minutes out of their flying time to help 
mow the runway and other areas of our field. 

 
 

  ERCA Field improvement  -  
 

 

Friday work party 
 

Covered area for sand spreader and roller constructed. Roofing material needed to 
finish it. 
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  The Eugene Oregon Monster Fest 2015 – August 21st through the 23rd! 
 
 

 
 
Details: 
 

The Monster Fest has been picking up speed year after year and last year was no 
exception. Look for more info here as get with hotels and additional sponsors! 
 

Sponsors: 
Title Sponsor:   RedwingRC 
 

Gold Sponsors:  Servo City,  Dinogy Lipos,  Tail Dragger RC,  Twisted Hobbies 
Many more to come! 
 
 

 
 

---   That's All Folks   --
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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday June 23, 7 P.M at the field 


